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Happy Birthday, Girl Scouts!!

Happy Birthday, Girl Scouts!!
Happy Girl Scout birthday!!!

One hundred years ago today, Juliette Gordon Low of Savannah, Georgia, went to the
phone in her home, called her niece, and proclaimed:

"I've got something for the girls of Savannah, and all of America, and all the world, and
we're going to start it tonight!™

And Girl Scouting was born!

And since that time literally millions of girls and young women and been a part of this
movement.

In the early days, women could purchase a handbook, learning about the program, register
with the national headquarters, and establish atroop in their hometown. Girl Scouts
arrived in Dexter in 1934 and Mrs. Francis Strickland was the |eader.

Day camp, Round-Up, First Class and God and Community ceremonies, Camp Latonka,
troop meetings and trips ... they have all been a part of the Girl Scout experiencein
Dexter and Stoddard County.

Some industrious Girl Scouts have sent the ShowMe Times their memories of Girl
Scouting - in photo form A very special Girl Scout Memories photo gallery has been
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created, and will be added to throughout Girl Scout Week. Take a peak at what all the Girl
Scouts have accomplished!

A very special thanks to June O'Daniel Lawrence for a number of photos from the 1960s
and 1970s from the Bloomfield Girl Scout program. Leader June Welborn knew the
power of photographs - and so did June's father, JR O’ Daniell, who was publisher of the
Bloomfield Vindicator.

“This special anniversary is an opportunity to celebrate the long and proud history of Girl
Scouting and to engage our girlsin making our communities and the world a better
place,” said Girl Scouts of the Missouri Heartland’ s interim CEO, Anne Soots. “It isalso
an opportunity to thank the countless committed volunteers in our community who give
so much to Girl Scouting all year long. The encouragement, coaching and resources from
adults are crucial for girlsto be able to develop their leadership skills.”

Girlswill be celebrating through the end of 2012, including at the Believe in Girls 5K and
Expo in Springfield, Missouri on March 31, 2012 and Camporees in Sikeston, Sedalia,
and Nevada in September. They will also, as aways, give back to their communitiesin
big ways. During thisyear’s Girl Scout Cookie Program, many Girl Scout troops have
participated in the Cookie Share program, through which Girl Scout Cookies are shared
with military organizations or food pantries. At summer camp and locally, girlswill also
be participating in Girl Scouts Forever Green projects to promote environmental
stewardship.

Photo Above: Girl Scouts love flag ceremonies - and a very special onewas held in
2004 when the Girl Scout Service Center in Dexter was dedicated. Members of the
patrol included (from left) Malinda Mayo, Lynn Plummer, and Britney Bagby (Archive
photo from Annabeth Miller)
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